
 

Dear ONE Troy, 

A short time ago, Governor Gretchen Whitmer ordered all K-12 schools in Michigan closed, 
beginning Monday, March 16. As we announced on Wednesday, tomorrow is a workday for staff 
and there is no school for students. The governor's order extends into our scheduled Spring 
Break, which means we will not return until April 13th. We recognize this is a long time to be 
away from the classroom, but we are committed to providing learning opportunities for our 
students during this extended period. 

There are many questions that will have to be resolved surrounding this order. We will send you 
more details tomorrow regarding future learning opportunities, what the next month may look 
like and how we are working to provide meals to our families that need it. 

Thank you again for your patience and flexibility as we navigate through this constantly 
changing environment, 

Kerry Birmingham 
Director of Communications & Strategic Initiatives 
Troy School District 

 


